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Lake Stevens: Suspicious Abandoned Garage Fire 

[Monroe, WA] – On June 20th, 2022 at 9:40 pm, Snohomish Regional Fire & Rescue 
was called to a structure fire in the 1600 Block of S Lake Stevens Rd. As Battalion 81 
and Engine 82 arrived it was discovered that an abandoned garage was on fire 
adjacent to other abandoned structure.  

E82 quickly ran hoses to the garage with the assistants of E81, E83, and E6. They were 
able to quickly knock down the fire from the outside within a few minutes of arriving.

Lake Stevens Police assisted in closing the road for crew safety and Battalion 81 
called the fire marshal to further investigate as there was no power or expected 
source of ignition inside the structure to start a fire. A few years ago this same 
structure had been set on fire. 

SRFR handed over the scene to LSPD detectives to further investigate. If you saw 
anything suspicious or have information regarding this fire, contact Lake Stevens 
Police.
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